
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor Doggart for answer by 

the Vice-Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 21 
November 2019 

   

Question (1) On what date were you first made aware of the extent of 

structures required to support the Edinburgh’s 2019 

Christmas Market in East Princes Street Gardens? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How were you informed (meeting, briefing, email, telephone, 

in person etc)? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Who informed you? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 

 


